
From: Peter Williams  
Sent: 15 December 2022 16:16 
To: Planning 
Cc: David Fowler 
Subject: Re ref 2021/2954/P One Museum st  
 
Dear Sirs  
 
I would like to register our objection to the proposals set out in this 
application. Our concern relates to the scale and massing of the new building 
in the context of its location / neighbours. This proposed new development will 
significantly change the integrity of this historic neighbourhood and the views 
from the surrounding streets.  
 
We don’t think there is justification to build on such a scale in this location and 
would be grateful if you would register our objection to the current proposals.  
 
Many thanks  
 
Peter Williams  
Universal Consolidated Group  
26-28 Neal Street  
Covent Garden  
London WC2H 9QQ  
 
 


